

Downtown Sudbury 7 Cedar Street, Suite 102 Sudbury, ON P3E 1A2

Guido Mazza
Director of Building Services
Chief Building Official
City of Greater Sudbury
PO Box 5000, STN 'A' 200 Brady St.
Sudbury, ON P3A 5P3

July 29, 2010

Re: Downtown Food Vendors

Dear Mr. Mazza,

As you are well aware, the downtown food vendors are a serious concern. Please be advised that Downtown Sudbury (BIA) fully supports the proposal of downtown food vendors having a nightly curfew of 10:00pm for the sale of their goods.

The late night food sales of downtown vendors has been the contributing factor in having people loiter and linger in the core, and is providing a gathering point following the closing of the bars. This has inevitably resulted in excessive noise and fighting, which is unacceptable.

The proposal to establish a nightly curfew of 10:00pm for downtown food vendors will play significant role in relieving the pressure and congestion of the hundred of individuals leaving the downtown bar establishments at 2:00am – 3:00am.

Your consideration and assistance in this serious issue is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

Bob Wygant.

Chair

Downtown Sudbury

RECEIVED

JUL 3 0 2010

OFFICE OF CHIEF BUILDING OFFICIAL